
 
MEREDITH PLANNING BOARD 

PROPOSED ZONING AMENDMENT 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Meredith Planning Board will conduct a second public hearing on Tuesday, January 30, 2024 
beginning at 7:00 PM.  The hearing will be held at the Meredith Community Center Meeting Room B, 1 
Circle Drive.  The purpose of the hearing is to solicit public input on the amendment to the Zoning 
Ordinance.  The following is a summary of the proposed amendment: 
 
Amend Zoning Ordinance Article VII Board of Adjustment, Section B.2 Accessory Short Term Rentals by 
special exception to include limitations on days, occupancy, and vehicles; to require trash removal, 
operational septic systems, and life safety requirements. Amend Zoning Ordinance Article VIII- 
Definitions to include three new definitions for Owner, Owner in Residence and Owner not in Residence.  
 
The full text of the proposed amendment can be found at www.meredithnh.org and at the Town Hall 
Annex, 5 Highland Street Meredith, NH 03253. Questions may be directed to Angela LaBrecque at 
alabrecque@meredithnh.org  
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